
Foothills Music Teachers Association Board Meeting July 21, 2023

Thomas Hoops, President, called the meeting to order at 9:37am. The meeting was

held at Thomas Hoops Studio with 7 members present.

I. Treasurer’s Report. Elinore Quander, Treasurer. The 2023-2024 FMTA budget was

passed by unanimous vote.

II. Membership. Carrie Christensen reported that there are currently 55 members

enrolled in FMTA.

III. Newsletter. Davina Perret. All announcements need to be turned in by the first of

each month.

IV. Achievement Day. November 4, 2023. April Larsen, Davina Perret and Amanda

Dove will co-chair. All is going well for the event.

V. Holiday Benefit Recitals. December 2, 2023 at Southwest Plaza located on the corner

of Bowles and Wadsworth. Davina Perrett will chair the event. A sign up list will be

provided at the August meeting. A suggested donation of $10 per family will be handled

by the teachers.

VI. Winterfest. January 27, 2024 at Our Saviour’s Church 1975 S. Garrison Street.

Laura Rogers and Sue Brownson co-chairs. The level of entrants will now be Level 3.

An enrollment cap will be set at 55 entrants. Performance readiness must be evident at

the time of registration.

VII. Sonatina Festival. Helen Gleason and Carrie Christensen co-chairs. The updated

repertoire list is currently on the website. Final wording on rule #19 will be presented to

the membership in upcoming months.

VIII. PRP. Arlyce Black. Zoom will be provided on snow days only.



IX. The monthly meetings of FMTA will be held at Our Saviour’s Church. More

discussion to follow on the FMTA piano currently at the Lakewood School of Music.

X. The FMTA general kick-off meeting will be held at the home of Elinore Quander on

August 16 at 9:30am.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:02 by Thomas Hoops.

Respectfully submitted, Sue Brownson, Secretary


